REVISIONS ON CIP:
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In addition to the above demographic information, over the last several years the Minidoka
County School District has experienced drops in federal funding, increased staffing costs,

increased student enrollments, and a shortage of highly qualified teachers. In 2016-2017 alone,
8% of our teaching staff taught under the alternative authorization umbrella, and Sifce 2010 our

qualified teacher shortages and increased student enroliment numbers have left our schools
with large class sizes and minimal staff, many of which do not have the specialized training
necessary to meet the unique needs of our most at-risk students.
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Progress Report on 2016-17 Goals:

The following report indicates the scores and progress made on meeting the 2016-17
Continuous Improvement Plan (CIP) Goals.

Those questions left unanswered are included in the Minidoka
College and Career Advising and Mentoring Plan which was submitted separately to the OSBE.
All plans can be accessed on the MCSD website.
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Chart has been revised.



